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STANDARDS BULLETIN 2015-08 
 
 

Withdrawal of CAN/ULC-S310-M91 (R1999) 
 

STANDARD FOR INSTALLATION AND CLASSIFICATION OF RESIDENTIAL 
BURGLAR ALARM SYSTEMS FOR FINANCIAL AND COMMERCIAL PREMISES, 

SAFES AND VAULTS 
 

 
ULC wishes to announce that due to the publication of the Second Edition CAN/ULC-S302-14, 
Standard the Installation, Inspection and Testing of Intrusion Alarm Systems, CAN/ULC-S310-M91 
(R1999), Standard for Installation and Classification of Burglar Alarm Systems for Financial and 
Commercial Premises, Safes and Vaults, is now superseded and withdrawn.  The requirements 
contained within CAN/ULC-S310 have been incorporated with revisions, into CAN/ULC-S302-14.  
 
CAN/ULC-S302-14 is available in English and French and can be purchased from the ULC online 
store at www.ulc.ca. 
 
For further information regarding the application of the withdrawal and the effective date of the new 
requirements, please refer to ULC Certification Bulletin No. 2015-04 issued by the ULC Fire and 
Security Systems Group on May 25, 2015. 
 
Any other question or concern should be directed to Tess Espejo at (416) 288-2212 or by email at 
Theresa.Espejo@ul.com. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 

 
G. Rae Dulmage 
Director, ULC Standards 
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